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“Community Policing Defined” Training Course 

 
As part of the Kern County Sheriff’s Office’s effort to better understand the benefits and 
concepts of Community Policing while strengthening the working relationships with the 
community stakeholders of Kern County, as identified by the Stipulated Judgement, all 
Sworn personnel are required to complete “Community Policing Defined” training 
available on the COPS Training Portal.  A link to the training has been provided below. 
 
https://copstrainingportal.org/project/community-policing-defined/ 
 
After clicking the link, you must create a user account and enroll in the self-paced 4-hour 
“Community Policing Defined” course.  Once you have finished the course, you must 
forward a copy of your certificate of completion to the Training Unit to receive credit.  
Certificates can be emailed to hemingwaya@kernsheriff.org.  
 
By acknowledging this training bulletin, you are indicating you will complete the 
“Community Policing Defined” portal training via the above link and provide the course 
certificate to Training personnel by Friday, November 1, 2024, at 1700 hours.  

Issue:  24-35 TRAINING BULLETIN DATE: September 27, 2024  
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